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AIRPORT ROAD ALERT FOR SKYPLEX/  
CHAMBERLIN PARKWAY TO OPEN MAY 24 

 
The Lee County Port Authority roadway realignment project, located in Skyplex on the north side of 
Southwest Florida International Airport (RSW), has been 95 percent completed. Beginning the morning of 
Friday, May 24, 2024, all inbound and outbound roads into Skyplex will be open to the public, including 
Chamberlin Parkway, Skyplex Boulevard and Paul J. Doherty Parkway. We advise drivers to proceed with 
caution and follow road signs in the Skyplex area. Please see map for details.  
 

MAY 23, 2024 

 
 
 

 
 

mailto:vbmoreland@flylcpa.com
https://www.flylcpa.com/uploads/pagesfiles/5051.pdf

